
Re: Delegation Request via letter 
Date: January 6, 2019 

To: Council Members and Planning Committee 

From: The Brampton Flying Club also known as the Brampton-Caledon Airport, a federally regulated          
certified Airport. 

Purpose of Delegation Request: 

1. To ensure safety of aircraft by implementing airspace protection which restricts heights along 
flight paths such as buildings, structures and objects and to ensure the long-term viability of the 
Brampton-Caledon Airport. 

2. To develop and implement the Airport Zoning Regulations (AZR) by-law for height protection 
using the federal/provincial AZR process, as developed by Transport Canada in the Aeronautics 
Act under Section 5.81(1) to “provide a constitutionally valid method of delegating federal 
airport zoning powers to local governments, who normally have a jurisdiction for land use 
control” 

3. To initiate the process to sign the agreement between Transport Canada and the Town of 
Caledon respecting the zoning of use of lands of the Town of Caledon adjacent to or in the 
vicinity of the Brampton-Caledon Airport. 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the Brampton Flying Club, 

Sam Meandro, Board Member 

13691 McLaughlin Rd 
Caledon, Ont. L7C-2B2 

 
 


